
It is with great pleasure I get to amend my Leo report. 

Lion Patti Dugan of the Cut and Shoot Lions has made an appointment for Friday morning at 

Morehead Junior High School with the case worker to start a new Leo Club.  She has also made 

an appointment with the existing Caney High School for Monday after school to hold their first 

meeting of the school year.  They now have an advisor. 

Way to go Lion Patti! 

 

This gives us the possibility of 2 new Leo clubs.  One in Morehead Junior High and one in the 

Elyson area.  We are working hard on both. 

 

Gladly amended 

Lion Nancy Chesbro 

District 2S2 Leo Chair 

 

 


